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Comments Sheet

We are keen to hear your views and ideas on our plans for Thornhaugh Landfill Site and Cooks Hole Quarry and would be grateful if you could spare a few moments to answer the following questions. 


1.	Do you have any general comments on the proposed application?
























	
2.      There is a network of Public Rights of Way in the vicinity of the sites. You may like to let us know if you have any comments on the proposed locations of new footpaths or if you have any suggestions on alternative potential new routes.  A plan is attached if you would like to draw or mark your suggestions.










3.      There are potential alternative use options for Cooks Hole Farmhouse once the landfill and quarry sites are restored.  Do you have any suggestions?







4.	Augean are proposing to provide a small car park to enable access to the restored site from the A47.  Please let us know your views.








5.	Do you have any other comments?






6.	Please let us know which village you live in.







THANK YOU FOR LETTING US HAVE YOUR COMMENTS.

Your comments will be analysed by Jennings Nicholson. Copies may be made available, in due course, to planning authorities so your comments can be noted.  We will however, request that your personal details are not placed on the public record.  Your personal details will be held securely by Jennings Nicholson in accordance with the Data Protection legislation and will be used solely in connection with the consultation process and any subsequent planning application(s) and except as noted above not passed to any third party. In accordance with best practice regarding data protection Jennings Nicholson is registered with the Information Commissioners Office ref ZA561849.  Please contact us on 01904 629210 or email contact@jennings-nicholson.co.uk if you wish to see a full copy of our data protection and privacy policy.
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